
 

 

[Insert Date] 

Dear Parents, 

We are excited to share with you an incredible new opportunity for Louisiana families: the 
LA GATOR Scholarship Program. 

This program is Louisiana's first Education Scholarship Account (ESA), which offers eligible 
students the chance to receive funding for approved educational services. Eligible families 
can use this scholarship account for a wide variety of options, including tuition for 
nonpublic schools, tutoring, educational therapies, textbooks, dual enrollment courses, 
uniforms, and more. 

We are pleased to announce that [insert your school name] is an approved LA GATOR 
School! This means that you may be eligible to receive funds to help pay for your tuition 
costs during the 2025-2026 school year. 

To learn more and find out if you qualify, please visit lagator.la.gov. If you’re interested, 
eligible families can apply for the 2025-2026 school year starting March 1.  

We hope this program provides more opportunities for your child’s educational journey, and 
we encourage you to explore all that the LA GATOR Scholarship Program has to offer. 

Warm regards,​
[Your Name]​
[Your School/Organization] 

 

https://lagator.la.gov

